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Dear Friends,

Welcome to your winter news sheet, I hope that you have had a good

autumn and are looking forward to the Christmas season.

An interesting donation that has come in from Mike Shepherd for the

Trust�s archive has been what on the face of it appear to be two identical

brochures. However looks can be deceptive as although both are pre-war

Trojan van folders their contents are very different. The first is indeed a

pre-war van brochure in loose leaf form in order to go into the folder. It

is really a lovely brochure with lots of pictures and period artwork, as

well as accounts of daring Trojan journeys and testimonials from Trojan

users.





!

The second folder contains a whole variety of post war van brochures,

which normally appear separately, but here are hole punched to go into

the folder, so producing what amounts to a press pack of information

either to be sent out to the motoring press or to larger companies consid-

ering Trojan vans. This pack is therefore worth far more historically than

the individual brochures, as it gives us a glimpse of Trojan�s marketing

methods and what brochures they thought ought to go together. This

press pack did make me think of the various other press packs we have

in our archive, so I dug out a few to give you an impression of the sort of

things we have.

There is a great pack for the Trojan made Elva Couriers which includes

brochures, photos, price lists and even The Lambretta Trojan business

card for Mr. J M Shepherd.

Going pre-war we have a press pack for the luxury Trojan Mastra car

from the mid 30�s, sadly no photos in this one, as Mastra photos are very

rare, but it does contain artists impressions.



There is a wonderful press launch pack for the Trojan Monotractor,

which was designed as a basic tractor for the third world, this includes a

list of the dignitaries invited, including many representatives from vari-

ous embassies. Also a map of how to get to the launch event and even a

posh invitation to the lunch.

Then there is one for Trojan McLaren M18 cars from 1971 and a brilliant

competition dealers pack for �How Far Can You Go For a Penny� in a

Trojan 200. This pack includes posters, information about the competi-

tion and a print block sheet to help the dealers produce their own

advertising. This dates from 1963 and the winner would get a new Trojan

200 bubblecar.

We do have other press packs but this gives you a bit of a taster of some

of what we have.







Earlier this year we received a copy of a great photo from James Dyer, of

a Trojan diesel bus at work in the Far East.

Then a month or so ago we received a photo which had been spotted on

ebay then bought and donated to the Trust by one of the Friends. This

photo shows a very similar bus in Malaya. At first glance I thought them

to be the same bus but close inspection shows the bodies to be very

different.



From our archives I dug out a photo of two diesel Senior buses again with

very similar but slightly different bodies to the others. They all appear to

be on quite extended Trojan chassis and with bodies probably not built

by Trojan and possibly built in the Far East. It would be great to know a

little bit more about these buses, how many extended chassis� did Trojan

make and where were the bodies produced.







Well I do hope that you�ve found something of interest in this news sheet

and do please get in touch with any Trojan questions or with any Trojan

information.

I hope you have a lovely and blessed Christmas

Kind regards,

David Hambleton

5 St Johns Close, Fyfield. Oxon. OX13 5LP

01865 390124

david_hambleton@hotmail.com                 www.trojanmuseumtrust.org
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